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Chair Kropf, Vice Chairs Andersen and Walan and members of the House Judiciary 

Committee:  

 

I support HB 2007 for the good of our community. As a medical provider at a large 

public health facility in Portland, as well as a member of a community impacted by 

increases in Anti-semitism, our city and county governments should be allowed to 

ban guns from public buildings, including by concealed carry permit holders. Right 

now,  concealed carry permit holders can bring guns into buildings even if they say its 

a "gun free zone". 


